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Ethanol Tax Incentives Extension Introduced

Renewable Fuels Association CEO Explains Purpose of Legislation

Renewable Fuels Association president and CEO Bob Dinneen participated in a press conference today to introduce the Renewable Fuels Reinvestment Act (RFRA) sponsored by Representatives Earl Pomeroy (D-ND) and John Shimkus (R-IL).  

The bill would extend the $0.45 Volumetric Ethanol Excise Tax Credit (VEETC), commonly called the blenders’ credit, and the secondary tariff on imported ethanol until December 31, 2015.  It would also extend the Small Producers Tax Credit and the Cellulosic Ethanol Production Tax Credit to January 1, 2016.

In the following interview, Dinneen discusses the intention of the legislation and why it is important for the ethanol industry.

Interview with Bob Dinneen on RFRA (ethanol-report-rfra.mp3)

The audio is in the form of a self-contained interview conducted by Chuck Zimmerman.  Please feel free to use it in the complete form or in sound bites.  For additional information or interviews, please call Matt Hartwig at 202-289-3835.
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